
Curitiba, August 14, 2024 

Chairman Communication 036/2024 

To: All ITKF Member Organizations 

Subject:  ITKF 22nd World Championship - Review of the Rules 

 

Dear ITKF Member Organizations, 

In response to requests from several MOs to change the rules proposed by the Technical Committee 
for the World Championship, meetings of the Technical Committee and the Directors Meeting were held and 
the decisions taken in this regard are set out below. 

 

A) Cadets' Fuku-Go Competition  
Use Ko-Go Kumite 

 
B) Suspension of the use of Haito in this event 

Suspension of the use of Haito in the Cadets, Youths and Juniors categories. 

Haito's use in Seniors and Veterans categories is now permitted. 

C) The other information contained in circular 01 of the World Championship  
Remains valid. 
 

We thank everyone for their participation and we hope to hold an excellent event together. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Gilberto Gaertner 
    ITKF Chairman   

 


